FSIS Labelini

From: asdifkj@df.com

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2007 5:18 PM 2006-0040

To: FSIS Labeling 6 2006-0040-56

Subject: Fresh Chicken Labeling Form E-mail Letters=6,555

Dear USDA Food Safety & Labeling:

I purchase fresh chicken because I believe it to be healthy and natural. I am very
concerned that fresh chicken is being labeled as “Natural” when it in fact has added
water, salt, seaweed extracts like carrageenan, and other fillers. Natural chicken should
not contain any additives or fillers.

I strongly urge you to only allow 100% natural chicken (with no additives) to be labeled
as Natural. I also urge you to require chicken producers to identify all added ingredients
in BOLD print to ensure consumers can make informed and healthful choices.

As a member of the Truthful Labeling Coalition, I will be following this issue. Thank you
for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Macon Test
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